
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The children enjoyed the house competition last week and this week and it was lovely to see so 
many children involved, as well as the year 6 in leadership roles. These events are important to 
developing interpersonal skills and a big thank you must go to Mr Elson for organising. 

STARS OF THE WEEK  

 

Summer Term 2022, 16th June 2022   

 

5Nð Harriet Clarke  
5Bð Kyle Patrick  
5HðSabina Hewitt  
5Pð Larika Eluka  
6GKð Kasey Oni  
6Cð Rafe Clement  
6Sð Freddie Jones  

3Eð Thomas Matthews  
3Hð Alex Van der Hoven  
3Mð Oliver Mentz  
3Sð Nathan Mellon  
4Gð Dunya Noori  
4Wð Sophie Branch   
4Mð Tia Duckett  
4Bð Matthew Ormerod  

HJS PRINCIPLES  

Each month the school will focus on a different principle. This month is : 

ASPIRATION CERTIFICATES 
 

The following children were presented with a special ñAspirationò certificate by Mr Tidd last week:  

 3Eð Tajirian Uddin  
3Hð Jake Chamberlain  
3Mð Alex Wright  
3Sð Akavan Nadarajah  
4Gð Harry Bridgeman  
4Wð Alex Gage  
4Mð Jude Thomas  
4Bð Khyal Dias  

5Nð  Francesca Cain  
5Bð James Karens  
5Hð John Wilkinson  
5Pð Ivy Wilmott  
6Cð Vasilisa Matyash   
6Sð Luca Castellari  

Congratulations to the choir for performing at the music festival on Monday and a big thank you 
to Mrs Branch and Miss Mullins who accompanied them. This week we also had visits from PC 
Claydon for year 5 and Viking workshops for year 4 demonstrating again our commitment to the 
wider curriculum. I know that our children found these events interesting and helpful. 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be with us next week from Tuesday to Thursday.  This can be 
found in the Rose Hall so do come along after school next week and support the school by   
purchasing your books from us.  A percentage of the monies taken is given back to HJS to buy 
new books for our library so your support is really valued. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Tidd  



MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE  

School Council Behaviour Awards  

The school council behaviour award is given to one child in each year group by a member of the 

school council for their outstanding behaviour and positive attitude towards learning. This weeks 

winners are:  

Year 3ð Tia Dennis  Year 5ð Edward Gillett  

Year 4ð Amelie Slinn  Year 6ð Luca Castellari & William Blacklock 

Attendance Information  

The class with the best attendance last week is :  3M 

The class with the least number of lates last week is :  5H 

 

HJS Music Achievers  

On Monday 13th June, our choir went to the Rose Theatre in Kingston to take part in the RMT 
Singing festival. They joined other local schools, singing four songs jointly. The highlight of the 
concert was when they took centre stage and performed 2 songs with Hampton Infant School. 
Their talent, enthusiasm and dedication really shone through. They really sounded amazing. A 
big thank you to Madame Branch  for all her hard work making this happen. 
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